
 
MID-FLORIDA GOLDEN RETRIEVER CLUB – General Meeting 
PRESIDENT – Robin Burket 
SECRETARY – Andy Hall 
The December 17, 2022, general meeting of the Mid-Florida Golden Retriever Club was called to order 
by president Robin Burket at 8:15 p.m. at the MFGRC Christmas party. The following officers and board 
members were present: 
President – Robin Burket 
Vice President – Christine McDaniel  
Secretary - Andy Hall  
Treasurer – Robin Bowen  - Absent  
Board Members: Camille Nasca, Ann Rowe, and Michele Throm 
Absent: Kathy Cudak, Pam Ginn, Jan Paddock and Ted Misilo 
REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT (Robin Burket) 
Presented the club’s year-end dog and member and board awards 
REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT (Christine McDaniel) 
Reminded members that it’s time to renew, follow up will be sent out and have to be paid by 1/31/2023 
************************************************************************************* 
OLD BUSINESS: 
New officers and board members for 2023 were confirmed by vote (all were running unopposed): 
Officers: 
President – Robin Burket 
Vice President – Christine McDaniel 
Secretary – Jenny Ford 
 Assistant Secretary - Dalia Ruffatto (non voting position) 
 Assistant Secretary - Pat Carlile (non voting position) 
Treasurer – Robin Bowen 
Board: 
Director of Communications – Pat Kopco 
Camille Nasca 
Pam Ginn 
Kathy Cudak 
Lucinda Napoli 
Brian Parker 
Kristin Sipus 
Michele Throm  
 
New Business: 
Fun Match will take place at Ann Rowe’s house  in March around St. Patrick’s Day 
 
New members (Christine McDaniel) – New members were voted in:  



Taylor Gordon and Angel Strobaugh, Umatilla, FL (sponsor was Christine McDaniel)  
Suzanne Dukes, Winter Park, FL (sponsor was Ann Rowe)  
Kevin and Cheryl Barbagallo, Summerfield, FL (sponsor was Kristin Sipus)  
 
Motion to adjourn, seconded. Meeting adjourned 8:45 p.m. 
Next board meeting is January 2 at Robin Burket’s house. 
Next general meeting is TBD. 
Jenny Ford – Secretary 


